Your Ref : TS/MA. 4th April, 1949.

Dear 8irs,

I beg to acknowledge the receint of your
letter of the 29th ultimo intimating that the Steamer
"VALENA" 1s at present laid up, but that the Boiler
Survey and examination of the starboard screwshaft will
recelve attention as soon a3 thers 1s any proapect
of her returning to service and with regard the -eto
I have to inform you that in the circumstancds the
Committee are agreeable to the surveys in question
being postponed subject to thelr reing carried out
before the vessel is again placed in commnisaion.

Yours faithfully,

Olari
Plaasifi&ﬁ‘ah

Messrs. John Livanos & Sons, L&é-,
Stone House, 2 N
Biahopsgata, B.C.2. - e
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